
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

In my capacity of Rector of the University of Pavia, together with the whole Pavia 

academic community, I wish to express our deep sadness for the loss of Professor 

Franciszek Ziejka, former Rector of Jagiellonian University. 

 

I also wish to extend our sincere condolences to Professor Ziejka’s family and to the 

whole Jagiellonian University community. 

 

 

      Francesco Svelto 

       


